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June 20th

Popsicle Day


June 20th

Band Concert 
1:30pm


June 22nd

Parent Appreciation 
Breakfast 7:30 - 
8:30             
Everyone is 
welcome! 


June 23nd

Welcome to K 
Celebration


June 28nd

Grade 7 Farewell


June 29th 

Last Day of School

LOST & FOUND

Please come and claim 

your lost items in the 
foyer

DO YOU HAVE 
LIBRARY BOOKS?

Please return any 

library books to Ms.  
Mills as soon as 

possible.

SUNNY DAYS!

Sunny Days mean you 
need a hat, sunscreen, 

and water bottle to stay 
sun safe!
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McNeely Newsletter

We CARE about ourselves, We CARE about Each other, and We CARE about this place 

Sports Day was a Hit! 

We had a wonderful sports day! With light sprinkles and cooler skies, we 
remained in good spirits at our annual event. Students and staff were 
dressed in tropical attire and could be heard cheering from miles away. We 
were so excited to welcome our friends from Kittyland, Golden Apple, and 
Strong Start in our preschool race. Our future Mustangs did not disappoint! 
Once again, this even could not have happened without our dedicated staff 
and PAC! Thanks for all the work you put into the day to make it a huge 
success. 
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PAC 

Thank you to our PAC who have worked tirelessly this year to 
support our school. Whether it be hot lunches, the EPIC Halloween 
Party, or counting funds in the kitchen. Our PAC is there to help and 
make our school a great place for learners. 


On June 12th we held our PAC AGM. We would like to thank all of 
the members at large and the exiting PAC members for their 
service. We could not be the school we are without you. 


Additionally, we would like to thank those who have volunteered to 
be on our PAC executive for the 2023-2024 school year. We know it 
will be a wonderful year! 

Farewells and 
Welcomes

As the school year comes to an end, we will be 
saying farewell to some staff that have been an 
invaluable part of our school community this 
year. We wish Ms. Hass, Mr Li, Ms. S. Kwak, 
Ms. R. Kwok, and Ms. Lawrence all the best as 
they take on new educational adventures! Your 
time and dedication to our students and 
community has been a gift. Thank you!


We’d like to welcome Ms. Dayan, Ms. Mann-
Johal, Ms. Saragoca, Ms. Wong, and Ms. Mann-
Johal to our school! We are so fortunate to 
have these educators join our team and I know 
we will give them a warm McNeely welcome. 


Our principal, next year will be Mr. Unger. He 
is currently the principal at Errington 
Elementary and comes to us with a wealth of 
experience and knowledge. Mr. Unger has 
already spent time at our school familiarizing 
himself with the building and meeting staff. Mr. 
Unger looks forward to joining our team and 
getting to know the rest of the Mustang 
community after summer break. Please don’t 
hesitate to come by and say hello if you see 
him. 


Friends of McNeely

We are so fortunate to have such wonderful 
volunteers at our school. Ms. Nachbar and Mrs. 
Drinkwater helped out at our Sports Day and 
did a great job of managing our score board! 
Not only did they come out on a drizzly day, 
but they’ve been supporting classes in outdoor 
learning, inquiry and music. Once a Mustang 
always a Mustang!


Welcome to Kindergarten 
Celebration


We will be celebrating our newest members of 
the McNeely Family on June 23rd in our gym 
with along with a special musical performance! 
We look forward to seeing our new 
kindergartens and there families here with 
their their new McNeely t-shirts on! 
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